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Dear Parent/Carer,

We have just been informed by Young Voices due to the new current restrictions and the
ongoing fluctuation of Covid cases, they have taken the decision to postpone this year’s
performances.

Thirsk Community Primary, was booked to attend Sheffield Arena on 10t June 2021; we
have now been moved to January/February 2022. Our new exact date has not been
confirmed as yet by Young Voices, but we will let you know as soon as we do.

The good news is we will still be taking part in the World Record braking attempt in June;
we will be singing and signing Lovely Day live linked with the O2. We will be wearing our
T shirts. We will also be starting our Glee club to enable us to fully enjoy and learn the
songs for YV.

Sadly our current Year 6 pupils will miss out attending the actual concert, but can still
hopefully join in with our Glee club and world record attempt. Full refunds for the concert
will be organised shortly.

In the mean time please follow the links below. These show the song and how to sign
Lovely Day.

https://vimeo.com/491604255

https://www.halleonard.com/mylibrary/product/363710 for this web page please put in the
code 2255-0746-7131-5714

Mr iR Chandler

Headteacher

Success-everyone, everyday



